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'N Commonwealth Edison
j ) One First Nitional Pliza. Chic.igo, lihnois- s

( 7 Address Arply to: Post Offica Box 767v

(f Chicago, lilinois 60690

February 8, 1983

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Dresden Station Units 1, 2 and 3
Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2
Zion Station Units 1 and 2
LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Byron Station Units 1 and 2
Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
NRC Staff Recent Inquiries concerning
IE Bulletin No. 81-03
NRC Docket Nos. 50-10/237/249, 50-254/265,
50-295/304, 50-373/374, 50-454/455, and-50-456/457

References (a): E. L. Jordan letter to E. D. Swartz
dated December 10, 1982 (LaSalle)

(b): E. L. Jordan letter to E. D. Swartz
dated December 10, 1982 (Byron)

(c): E. L. Jordan letter to E. D. Swartz
dated December 10, 1982 (Braidwood)

(d): E. L. Jordan letter to T. J. Rausch
dated December 14, 1982 (Dresden)

(e): E. L. Jordan letter to T. J. Rausch
dated January 21, 1983 (Quad Cities)

(f): E. L. Jordan letter to T. J. Rausch
dated January 27, 1983 (Dresden)

Dear Mr. Denton:

References (a), (b), (c), (d), (e) and (f) requested that
uhe Commonwealth Edison Company provide, within sixty (60) days,
supplemental information concerning our previous responses to IE
Bulletin No. 81-03 for our Dresden, Quad Cities, LaSalle County,
Byron and Braidwood Stations. Please note that no such request for
additional information was received concerning our Zion Station.
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We are currently preparing our responses to References (a),
(b) and (c) for which the NRC Staff has requested a submittal by
February 8, 1983. However, References (e) and (f) requested a
submittal by March 22 and 28, 1983 respectively.

It is our judgement that a single Commonwealth Edison
Company submittal is in order concerning this matter. Therefore, we
hereby request NRC Staff approval to delay the due date for our!

response to References (a), (b), (c) and (e) until March 28, 1983,
at which time we will submit such irt'ormation along with our
response to Reference (f).

Please address any comments that you or your staff may have
concerning this matter to this office.

One (1) signed original ar.d forty (40) copies of this
letter are enclosed for your use.

Very truly yours, j,

f. h _fy g
E. Douglas Swartz
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: J. G. Keppler - RIII
RIII Inspectors - D/QC/Z/LS/B/B
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